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I have attached some concerns brought to the Towing & Recovery Assoc. of Maine. 
Several towing companies have concerns that state and county law enforcement are calling 
the same towers using their cell phones instead of going through the dispatch centers and/or 
using a rotation list. Having an accurate and transparent record of all tow calls will allow for 
the extraction of information necessary for determining whether or not there is a true issue 
concerning favoritism.


